
NOTICE OF INTENT TO INCREASE RATES AND FEES FOR WATER AND WASTEWATER SERVICES  

Pursuant to A.R.S. 9-511.01, notice is hereby given that the Town of Huachuca City is proposing 

to increase its water and wastewater service rates, fees and charges. The Town Council will 

hold a public hearing to receive comments regarding the proposed rate and fee increases on 

February 14, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., at Town Hall located at 500 N. Gonzales Blvd, Huachuca City, 

Arizona.  After the hearing, the Council may consider and approve a resolution or ordinance 

adopting the proposed new rates and fees. The specific increase proposals and report are 

available for public review at Town Hall and on the Town’s website: www.huachucacityaz.gov  

 

 

http://www.huachucacityaz.gov/

